
 

 

OFFICIAL 

NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNCIL  

Care and Independence Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

Work Programme 2024/25 

 
Remit:  To scrutinise the needs of vulnerable adults and older people and people whose independence needs to be supported by 
intervention from the public or voluntary sector. 
 
Mid Cycle Briefings are attended by the Chair, Vice Chair and Group Spokespersons only. 
 
NB: The work programme is under continuous review and items may be rescheduled several times during the year. 
 

 

Committee Meeting - Thursday 19 June 2024 at 10am 
Subject Description 
State of the Nation Annual Update  To include information on key performance indicators, improvement priorities and an update on 

recruitment and retention – Richard Webb - Director of Health & Adult Services & Michael Harrison - 
Executive Member for Health & Adult Services  

ASC Market Transformation  Presentation on Service Development & Transformation Plan – Abi Barron & Jo Waldmeyer  

Work Programme Future work planning for the 2024-25 municipal year 

 

Mid Cycle Briefing – Thursday 25 July 2024 at 10am 

 
 

Monday 26 September 2024 at 10am 
Subject Description 
  

  

  



 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Mid Cycle Briefing – Thursday 7 November 2024 at 10am 

 
 

Monday 5 December 2024 at 10am 
Subject Description 
Public Health Annual Report 2024 From Director of Public Health – Louise Wallace 

  

  

 

Mid Cycle Briefing – Thursday 6 February 2025 at 10am 

 
 

Monday 27 March 2025 at 10am 
Subject Description 
  

  

  

 
Possible Future Items: 

 Shared Lives Scheme (This service has been re-procured so need to understand the focus for scrutiny e.g. plans to grow the offer) - Jo Waldmeyer 

 Progress update on extra care delivery (an Autumn update would align best with officer’s work planning) - Mike Rudd  

 Transforming care and current supported housing service overview – Mike Rudd 

 Care and Accommodation Update (due to work ongoing with ICB, this would be best deferred to Dec 2024) – Mike Rudd & Jo Waldmeyer 

 Overview on how the pandemic has changed demand for Care Provider services and how that influences commissioning arrangements in place 
to deliver personalisation and choice and meet current service and business requirements. Progress on a transformational approach to short 
breaks (There is a lot of work taking place so this would be best deferred to Dec 2024) - Rachel Bowes 


